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some of the highest bills per square foot, largely due to our hot and humid climate. To meet this
challenge, the Compact Counties sought and were awarded a grant to work with local partners
to develop a regional energy-efficiency action plan for energy-burdened households.

We believe the state and its utilities must also rise to meet this challenge. Therefore, we
respectfully request that the PSC expand the scope of the current rulemaking to include a
comprehensive evaluation of the FEECA goal-setting process and results to date and
exploration of alternatives, particularly those that would conserve more energy and benefit low-
and moderate-income households.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this rulemaking. We stand ready to assist in
any way that we can. Should you wish to reach us, please contact Jason Liechty, the Compact’s
policy coordinator and Senior Environmental Project Coordinator with Broward County, at
jliechty@broward.org or 954-519-0310.

Yours sincerely,
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Jennifer Jurado, Ph.D. Megan S. Houston
Chief Resilience Officer and Deputy Director, Director, Office of Resilience
Environmental Protection and Palm Beach County

Growth Management Department,
Broward County
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Nichole Hefty Rhonda Haag
Deputy Resilience Officer Chief Resilience Officer
Miami-Dade County Monroe County





